
 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA INVITATION        February 27th, 2018 

Energy Minister Franklin Khan Leads Panel to Discuss La Brea Energy Opportunities 

 
Members of the media are invited to attend a presentation on industrialization and development 
opportunities in La Brea at the Vessigny High School on Wednesday 28th February, 2018 from 6pm. 
 
Minister of National Security the Honourable Edmund Dillon, MP for Point Fortin and Nicole Olivierre 
Parliamentary Secretary in the Ministry of Energy and Energy Industries, MP for La Brea are both 
carded to speak at the event. 
 
The feature presentation will be delivered by the Minister of Energy and Energy Industries Senator the 
Honourable Franklin Khan. 
 
Please see attached an accompanying flyer with additional information. 
 
What:  La Brea Energy Opportunities Meeting 
When: Wednesday 28th February, 2018 at 6pm 
Where: Vessigny High School 
 

We look forward to your attendance and subsequent reports. 

 

For Further Information Kindly Contact 
Corporate Communications Unit 
Ministry Of Energy and Energy Industries 
info@energy.gov.tt 
225-4334 
 

 

 

 


